
Dear ENERGY STAR® Computer Servers Stakeholders:
 
Please see the attached important correspondence from the U.S. Environmental Protection Agency concerning the
ENERGY STAR Version 2.0 Computer Servers Program Requirements.  EPA has learned of a new update to the
Standard Performance Evaluation Corporation (SPEC) Server Efficiency Rating Tool (SERT).  Computer Servers
should now be tested with SERT Version 1.0.2.  The attached memo contains a full explanation of this clarification to
the Version 2.0 Computer Servers Program Requirements.
 
Thank you for your continued support of the ENERGY STAR program.

 

 

For more information, visit: www.energystar.gov

This message was sent to you on behalf of ENERGY STAR. Each ENERGY STAR partner organization must have at least one primary contact receiving e-mail to maintain
partnership. If you are no longer working on ENERGY STAR, and wish to be removed as a contact, please update your contact status in your MESA account. If you are not a

partner organization and wish to opt out of receiving e-mails, you may call the ENERGY STAR Hotline at 1-888-782-7937 and request to have your mass mail settings changed.
Unsubscribing means that you will no longer receive program-wide or product-specific e-mails from ENERGY STAR.

 

This message contains graphics. If you do not see the graphics, click here to view.
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